

JANET QUINN < janet quinn@msd.k12.wi.us>

Comment to the Menomonie Area School Board

3 messages

Daniel Paulson <daniel492@charter.net> To: janet_quinn@msd.k12.wi.us

Tue, Aug 24, 2021 at 4:53 PM

Dear School Board Members,

Please consider if you feel that parents have the right to refuse to have their children wear masks, then can you tell them that they can not decide what their child eats for lunch? What happens to the "No Peanut Zones" in classrooms or even whole schools? A parent may decide it is their right to have their child eat a peanut butter and jelly sandwich for lunch and you can not forbid them from sending that sandwich to school for their child's lunch.

Sincerely,

Daniel Paulson N6925 549th Street Menomonie, WI 54751

7154191245

59af7162-9880-40e2-95dc-b025479db21d